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 WARNING: FAKE CSSF WEBSITE  
 

The CSSF would like to warn all professionals in the financial sector and the public in general 
that a fake CSSF website – www.luxcssf.org – falsely claiming to be the CSSF’s official website 
has been created to deceive Internet users. Some pages on the fake website could cause 
unsuspecting visitors, or persons contacted by other means making reference to the fake 
website, to reveal their email addresses and other information to the site’s operators. The 
existence of the fake website has been reported to the Luxembourg public prosecutor. 

 

The only official CSSF website is www.cssf.lu.  

 

 

Luxembourg, 21 October 2010  
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